

2nd February 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

As a part of your child's education at The Park School, we promote personal wellbeing and development through a comprehensive Personal, Social, Health and Economic (PSHE) education programme. PSHE education is the curriculum subject that gives children the knowledge, understanding, attitudes and practical skills to live safe, healthy, productive lives and meet their full potential.

I am writing to let you know, over the next academic year, starting this month your child's class will be taking part in lessons which will focus on the sex and relationship education (RSE) aspect of this programme. I have attached the PSHE curriculum for your information.

PSHE education is taught throughout the school in every year group and is monitored and reviewed regularly by the staff and PSHE lead. All PSHE teaching takes place in a safe learning environment and is underpinned by our school ethos and values.

As a school community, we are committed to working in partnership with parents and if you would like to find out more about what your child will learn, or to discuss any concerns or highlight any areas you think are important please don't hesitate to contact me, either by email at <a href="mailto:sam.thomson@thepark.surrey.sch.uk">sam.thomson@thepark.surrey.sch.uk</a> or on the school phone number.

Yours sincerely,

Samantha Thomson
PSHE and Wellbeing lead







Headteacher: Dr Paul Walsh MA EdD NPQH